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February 2022 Village of Bronxville 

Recycling Bins 

Since 2018, the Village of Bronxville has provided recycling bins throughout all village buildings 

including Village Hall, Police Department, and Public Works. The Village recognizes the importance of 

recycling and believes it is a critical in reducing energy use and limiting specific materials from the 

waste stream. 

Upon enrollment in the Climate Smart Communities program, the Village has taken steps to 

supplement their existing recycling bins with additional ones throughout the municipal buildings and 

providing helpful signage in certain places to inform the staff. Bins are located at workstations, 

common areas, and our kitchen/breakroom. 

Below are photos of bins throughout our village buildings.  
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